
 

 

 
 

 

Dear Students, Parents, Caregivers 
and Friends of Paynesville Primary  
School. 
 
Thanks everyone for a great term.  It 
was action packed!  We hope you all 
enjoy the break and return well 

rested and ready for the last term.  In the first 
week back we have Zone Athletics and the Grade 
3 & 4 Camp. 
 
Peace Poster Competition. 
We would like to thank the Paynesville Lions Club 
for hosting the Peace Poster Competition.  Our 
prize winners are: 
1st – Jasmine Hill 
2nd - Simone Turner 
3rd Shelby Heatley.   
 

 
Congratulations to all students for their creativity 
and persistence.  Here is a display of all our 
entries. 
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WEEKLY ACTIVITIES 
Breakfast Club every morning in the kitchen @ 8:30. 
Mon –  Active After School Program 
Tues –   
Tues –  Music Tuition 
Wed  – Active After School Program 
Wed – Music Tuition 
Thur – Music Tuition  
Reminder – School Banking every Monday -   
Save for camps, excursions, school fees or holidays! 
 

COMING UP… 
Prep Transition Program Every Friday - Term 4 
Oct 8th -  Zone Athletics 
Oct 8/9/10 Grade 3&4 Camp 
Oct 16th – School Awards night 
Oct 20 to 26th - New Zealand trip 
October 31st – Art Show Gala Night 
November 1st & 2nd – Art Show 
Monday 3rd November – PUPIL FREE DAY 
 

Monday 
Green Eagles 

Tuesday 
Red Swans 

Wednesday 
Gold Kookaburras 

Thursday 
Blue Seagulls 

Office Hours - 8:30am to 4:00pm - Monday to Friday 

We are now accepting enrolments for 2015 



 
 
Look at our Preps.   
What a creative and hard working group.  
This Term’s theme was “Creatures under the 
Sea”.  The Preps made Diaramas to illustrate 
what they have learned about who and what 
lives under the sea!  Great job.  

 

 

 

Paynesville Trivia Night a Smart Success!  
 

The recent Trivia Night and Silent Auction held on 

Friday 12th September at Paynesville Primary School 

was a huge success and a lot of fun for all who 

attended.  Held as a fundraiser for the school, the 

event run by the school’s Parents and Friends 

Association raised over $1,300 to go towards the 

purchase of new take home readers for the junior 

school.   

 

25 local businesses and a couple from outside the 

region supported the night by donating items or 

services; including the major prize of a joy flight over 

the Gippsland Lakes.  The most hotly contested 

auction item was a child’s bike and helmet, which was 

supplied with the assistance of Riviera Cycles. Local 

business Smashing Windows donated the event 

decorations and set up services for the night. 

 

Big congratulations to the winning team 7th Heaven 

for taking out the win, and a thank you to all who 

attended. A special mention and thanks to the event’s 

MC Anthony, and Event Organiser and PFA President 

Tash. 

 

Look out for the event to be back again in 2015, as 
well as the school’s next fundraising event for 2014, 
The Great Paynesville Clothes Swap due to take place 
this November.  More information available from the 
school. 

 
 
Paynesville Cricket Club 
Want to play Cricket? 
Come join us at Paynesville Cricket Club 
U13s and U16s Registration  
Sunday  21st of Spetember 2014 At 10.00 A.M. - 12.00 
P.M. 
At A.J. Freeman Reserve -BBQ to follow  
More information or enquiries   
Please Phone Harry Singh 0439042778 



 
 
Little Red Rocking Hood – The Musical. 
Congratulations to all involved in the 
production of “Little Red Rockinghood” . 
Students performed Wednesday and 
Thursday. The Grade 3 and 4 students played 
the lead roles, produced props managed 
lighting and sound.  Great job!  Thanks to all 
the families for assisting with their children’s 
outfits and for showing such wonderful 
support for our theatrical experience. 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
We would like to extend a special thanks to 
Kylie Fordham for her fantastic props! 

 



 
 

 


